
 

 

February 25, 2013 

 

To:  Charles Sheketoff 

 Oregon Center for Public Policy 

 PO Box 7 

 Silverton, OR 97381 

 

 Sent via e-mail: csheketoff@ocpp.org  

 

In accordance with ORS 192.440(2), this is to acknowledge our receipt on February 25, 2013 of 

your request for the following records: 

 

[T]he current list of out-of-state financial institutions that have applied for and paid the 

fees to not be considered doing business in the state pursuant to ORS 317.057 and 

173.300 and have designated the Mr. Allen as Director of DCBS as their agent.  

 

[…] 

 

I'd like to know who are the current entities with that status and be sent a copy of their 

signed statements. 

 

Having reviewed your request, we are able to inform you that copies of all requested public 

records for which the Division of Finance and Corporate Securities does not claim an exemption 

from disclosure under ORS 192.410 to 192.505 are enclosed. 

 

Please contact me at (503) 947-7056 or at richard.y.blackwell@state.or.us if you have questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Richard Y. Blackwell 

Senior Policy Analyst 

 
# PR-13007 
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